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Maidenhead Inn, which was replaced by the Market House in 1858. 
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Salisbury and Winchester Journal, 23 April 1827 

Maidenhead Inn 

Market Place, Salisbury 

JANE HIBBERD begs leave to inform her Friends, Commercial 

Gentlemen, and the Public, that for the benefit of herself and 

numerous family, she intends carrying on the above Inn, 

conducted by her late Husband, Mr. Joseph Hibberd, and 

returns her grateful thanks for the favors conferred on him, and 

hopes by strict attention to the business of the same, to merit 

their support. 

All Persons having any claim or Demand on the Estate or Effects of 

the Late Mr. JOSEPH HIBBERD, are requested to transmit an 

account thereof to his Son, Joseph Hibberd, in order that the same 

may be examined and discharged.  And all persons indebted to the 

said Estate are requested to pay the amount of their respective 

Debts to the said Joseph Hibberd, forthwith. 

Salisbury, April 19, 1827 

 
 


